Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School
Circular 21-061/HO1
3@ December, 2021
Dear Parents,

Circular on the 35th Anniversary Logo Design Competition

It is our school’'s 35th Anniversary this year. We are now holding a logo design

competition for students, parents and teachers to join. You may find details of the

competition in the attached sheet. Parents are highly encouraged to participate. All works

should be submitted on or before 10th December 2021.

For enquiries, please contact Vice Principal Ms. KO Ka Foon.

Yours faithfully,

Coow Feim Fo
Chow Kim Ho
Principal

< <
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School
Reply Slip of Circular 21-061/H01 < Please return it to the class teacher >
Circular on the 35th Anniversary Logo Design Competition

Dear Principal,

| have acknowledged receipt of the above mentioned circular on the competition.

Opinion:

Student’'s Name: ( ) Parent’s Signature:

Class: Date:
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